
 

 

                            HERBRANDSTON COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

                Meeting Tuesday 23rd January 2024 @ 7pm in Village Hall 

 

                                         Draft Minutes 

 

Present :Cllrs M.Galdo, T.Roberts , A.Forrest, N.Coles. 

                Clerk : D.Davies 

Apologies:Cllrs R.Owens, D.Philpin. 

Members of Public : K.Telford. 

 

Declaration of Interest : None declared. 

Questions from the Public.  K.Telford asked a question on behalf of D.Hooker. She still has 

concerns about people driving into St Margarets Way when looking for the Community Hub 

to attend a football match. Cllr A.Forrest said he had placed the 2 signs at entrance to Little 

Castle Grove to inform the public of the way to the Community Hub and didn’t know what 

else could be done.  Kate suggested sandwich boards be placed at signs to inform of way to 

sports field. Council have asked if the residents of St Margarets Way could collect  some stats 

on how many cars are causing a disturbance / danger . Once this information is gathered 

then a further conversation will need to take place. 

 

Actions to take from this Meeting: 

Clerk to contact Pembrokeshire National Parks for update on Triplestone Close. 

Clerk to stay in contact with Pembrokeshire County Council to ensure Passing Bay project 

gets completed. 

Cllr D.Galdo agreed to get a quotation for fencing for the new play park. 

Clerk to follow up Price & Kelway about the Village Green. 

Cllr A.Forrest to follow up contractor to make sure the base’s to Village bench’s gets 

completed once weather improves 

Clerk to try and get a date from Pembrokeshire County Council about when the white lines 

will be replaced at junction to Little Castle grove from St Margarets Way. 



Clerk to ask Pembrokeshire National Parks if they can provide a new bollard for slipway as 

the old one was damaged by vandals.  If not Cllr T.Roberts will attempt to  make some 

repairs to the old one. 

Clerk to raise objection to planning application NP/23/0636/FUL 

Clerk to contact St Johns ambulance to ask if they could provide Deliberator training in 

February. 

Clerk to contact dog warden to raise concern on a member of public taking dogs on private 

land in the village. 

 

Date of next meeting proposed for Monday 26th February 2024 

 

 


